Weekend Announcements
June 26 & 27



Please make sure all CSA donations made by check are payable to Archdiocese of Detroit-CSA. There are blank pledge cards in the pew. Thank you in advance for your participation.

Remember to drop off jewelry donations in the box in the back of church. Donations will be sold at the Jewelry Boutique during our Fall Festival! Thank you from the Jewelry Committee!

Mark your calendars for our annual festival on September 17th, 18th and 19th.  Stay tuned for more information in upcoming bulletins.



	



For these and other events read the parish bulletin or check the website at thomastheapostle.org!
